RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF ABERDEEN NO. 373 **Public Hearing**

Held on July 10th, 2024 at the Municipal Office, located at 101 Industrial Drive, in the Town of Aberdeen



The Reeve Martin Bettker called the public hearing to order at 10:00 am.

Present: Reeve Martin Bettker, Councilors Mark Schaffel, Kevin Kirk, Real Hamoline, Paul Martens, Jim Korpan, and the C.A.O. Bridgette Shwytky

Ratepayers Present: None

The purpose of the public hearing was to hear concerns/objections/representations regarding the request to rename Township Road 400 adjacent to the north of sections 31 to 36 of township 39, range 02, W3rd to Thompson Road.

Reeve Martin Bettker chaired the hearing, introduced council and staff and then instructed those attending of the procedure that the hearing would follow.

Reeve Bettker read out the name change request letter as submitted by Thomas Mackintosh.

No written submissions or representations were received.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:08am.

Reeve

Administrato